
      Date/Time: July 16, 2008; 10:33:00                 
 

 

         
 
Department of Purchasing 
Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
813/794-2221 Fax: 813/794-2221 
727/774-2221 TDD: 813/794-2484 
352/524-2221 e-mail: kgoodman@pasco.k12.fl.us 
 
 
July 15, 2008 
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE: Medicaid Administration Claiming Agreement 
 
Monica Verra, Director of Exceptional Student Education and Kelli Boles, Grant Resource Specialist, are requesting 
approval of the attached contract with Seminole County to provide data analysis and continuation of creating the 
necessary documents to generate funds through the Medicaid Administration Claiming Program. The estimated 
cost of the services provided by Seminole County for the 2008-2009 school year is $1,000, however, the potential 
savings generated through the analysis is significantly less than using a consultant. The initial contract was board 
approved on June 17, 2008 but is now null-and-void due to the War Supplemental Appropriations Bill that was 
signed into law on June 26, 2008. The revised contract is attached. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding these services, please contact Kelli Boles, Monica Verra or me at your 
earliest convenience. 
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